Tey Farm Systems strengthen their team

George O'Connell has joined Tey Farm Systems to strengthen the team.

George has been involved with crop storage installations for some 35 years, and has wide experience
of system design and configuration, together with equipment selection, to compile cost effective
solutions.

George has a degree in Agricultural Engineering from the University of Newcastle upon Tyne, and
subsequently gained an M Sc in Applied Science. He is a Member of the Institution of Agricultural
Engineers, and an Incorporated Engineer. He has served as chairman of the East Anglian branch of
the Institution, and on the committee of the Crop Drying and Storage Specialist Group.

Roger Fairs, managing director of Tey Farm Systems, says he is delighted to welcome George, who
has a good reputation in the trade. He is looking forward to the vast experience, knowledge and
capabilities he brings with him being employed to good effect for the company's prospective and
existing customers.

Tey Farm Systems can be contacted on 01206 210003, or sales@teyfarmsystems.co.uk




